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We welcome all our returning children as well as our new children for another exciting 
year at The Sue Hedley Nursery School. We have lots of information to share. 
We want communication with parents to be as seamless as possible, therefore as well as 
our newsletters and weekly letters we also have our Facebook page (The Sue Hedley 
Nursery school). Any letters or information will also be posted on regularly so please check 
regularly just in case. 
 

Parent-Teacher Association (PTA) 
We held our first Parent-Teacher Association (PTA) on Thursday 15th September.  The aim 
of this group is to support the school in fundraising ideas, adult learning and Nursery 
support.  We encourage as many parents/grandparents/carers to get involved. It will be 
led by our school Govenor Sue Ford and supported by Katrina Harris. We welcome all 
ideas. Please pop along on Thursdays at 9:00am or 12:30pm. 

 

Forest School 
Children have started accessing Forest School from this week. Please ensure your child has 
their own wellies (preferably with the handles to support them getting them on), as well 
as warm clothing, hats, scarves and gloves (when required). 

 

Toys from home 
We remind all parents that toys from home should not be brought to Nursery with the 
child.  Although some are used to settle the children through the door, they can then 
cause upset when they go missing and get paint and glue on them. Please encourage 
children to leave their toys at home or in the car. 

 

Nursery Library  
We will be introducing library books from Friday 23rd September.  Books will be available 
for your child to choose and take home every Friday.  Please ensure your child’s book is 
returned prior to their session the following Friday. 
Book bags are available to buy with the Sue Hedley Nursery school logo on for £2.50. 
Please ensure books are returned in the same condition they are borrowed. 

 



 

Nursery opening times 
The doors to nursery open: 
On a morning at 8:50am till 9:00am and on an afternoon at 12:20pm till 12:30pm, after 
these times the children have to be signed on the late register at the office, the doors then 
open again for pick up on a morning at 11:50pm and on an afternoon at 3:20pm for 
3.30pm picks ups.  Some children are on flexible places and these need to be prior 
arranged with the head teacher.  Please ask if you require further information 

 

Change of clothes 
Please ensure all children have a change of clothes hung up on their peg. Sometimes 
children have accidents and we have a limited supply of clothing. If clothing is borrowed 
from the nursery please return once washed. As the weather gets wetter we find children 
sometimes come in from outdoors and Forest School wet or muddy and may need a 
change, please include a few pairs of socks. 

 

Weekly Voluntary contribution 
Each group has a tin where key workers will be accepting £1 on a weekly basis towards 
Nursery funds.  This is a voluntary contribution and will go towards outings, snack, and 
nursery extras. 

 

October half term 
Nursery will be closed after session on Friday 21st October for half term holidays.  
Nursery will reopen on Monday 31st October. 

 

Halloween 
We will be having a Halloween party in nursery on Tuesday 1st November, once children 
have had the experience of Halloween with their families. Dress up is optional. 

 
 
 


